
From: Gary Mills <Gary.Mills@sealaska.com>
Subject: Covid Shutdown
Date: January 7, 2022 at 3:06:39 PM AKST
To: Chris Reitan <creitan@craigschools.com>
Cc: "jhanson@craigschools.com" <jhanson@craigschools.com>

Good afternoon Chris, 
   I am emailing you today to express my displeasure with the way this 
covid situation
Is being handled.  We as parents were told that the school would be going 
by the CDC guidelines which require only a 5 day quarantine after testing 
positive for covid, and not only are you still requiring a 10 day out of 
school quarantine for those infected, you are requiring it for the entire 
school system, and for what ??? A virus that has a 99% survival rate 
worldwide, and even higher survival rate in children under the age of 
21.  The damage that you are doing to these children by keeping them out 
of school far outweighs the risks of potential effects from this virus, 
just look at the numbers. Kids are not dying from this virus, but you know 
what they are dying from, suicides, drug overdoses, abuse, and the list 
goes on. These are the real problems and the all have risen exponentially 
since these covid shutdowns have begun. I think you need to put your 
personal views aside and start doing what's really best for these children 
and that is keeping them in school. Thank you for your time.

Gary Mills 
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